

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Updated: April 21st 2023

SCHOOL INFO:

- Re-enrollment is open! If you were unable to attend the Open House, click here for info.

 Re-enrollment fee increases to \$500 after April 30th.
- CUB'S WEEK: Make sure you read this special letter from Mrs. Palumbo regarding the Cub's Week packet

END OF YEAR- MARK YOUR CALENDARS:

- May 1-5: Cub's Week (see Cub's Week packet for details)
- May 5, 5pm-8pm: Family 'Fun in the Son' Picnic (see Cub's Week packet for details)
- May 19: CLOSING CEREMONY! The 2022-2023 Closing Ceremony will take place from 10:00-11:30. (Stayed tuned for details next week)

PARENT HOMEWORK RECOMMENDATION:

- If you have some time to read the BCA Bulletin this weekend, here's the link: https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/bca-bulletin.html
- If you'd like to congratulate our BCA Bulletin team on a job well done or leave some words of
 encouragement for them, send messages to bca@bluegrasschristian.org and we will see that they get
 them!

FROM THE BCA BOARD:

- Next board meeting: May 15, 2023 from 6:30-8:30. Board meetings are open to the public.
- The BCA Board would like to welcome Richard Carwile to the board.